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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 8:34 AM
To: thecompaniesllc@gmail.com
Subject: 820 White Bear Ave N - VB2401

Hello Hamza Muridi, 
I want to inform you that you had a hearing on October 3, 2023, in which the hearing officer recommended a deletion of 
your assessment for the vacant building fee.  The City Council Public Hearing was originally scheduled for January 10, 
2024; however, we have moved to January 17, 2024 at 3:30 pm in Room 300.  There is no need for you to attend since 
the fee is going to be deleted.   
 
Any further questions, let me know.  Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


